
 
  

 

 

 

 

The Santa Margarita River Watershed Management Area (SMR WMA) Responsible 
Agencies, the Cities of Menifee, Murrieta, Temecula, Wildomar, County of Riverside, 
County of San Diego, and the Riverside County Flood Control and Water Conservation 
District are performing an update of the Water Quality Improvement Plan (WQIP) and are 
releasing the draft document for a 30-day public review. The update's focus is to 
incorporate the requirements of the San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 
2019 SMR Estuary Investigative Order No. R9-2019-0007, including the Estuary and 
Watershed Monitoring and Assessment Workplan, into the WQIP.   

The public is invited to submit written comments on the Draft Santa Margarita River Water 
Quality Improvement Plan Update during the public review period from November 5, 
2020, to December 7, 2020.  The Draft WQIP Update document is available for download 
on the Santa Margarita River Watershed Clearinghouse website: 
http://content.rcflood.org/NPDES/PublicNotices.aspx  

Written comments may be submitted by email to Matt Yeager at myeager@rivco.org with 
"2020  SMR WQIP Update" in the subject line. Comments must be received on or before 
Monday, December 7, 2020, at 5:00 pm.  

Please contact Matt Yeager by email at myeager@rivco.org or call (951)955-0843 with any 
questions. 
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